
March 30, 2006 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Rachel Campbell 
 (310) 732-3498 
 

PORT OF LOS ANGELES UNVEILS PLANS FOR 
TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENTS TO THE I-110/SR-47 

CONNECTORS TO COMMUNITY STAKEHOLDERS 
 
SAN PEDRO, Calif. – Months after conducting initial discussions garnering 

tremendous response from the Harbor community on specific traffic issues, 

the Port of Los Angeles will hold community workshops in both San Pedro and 

Wilmington to present construction solutions for Port-area traffic, centering 

on connections to the I-110 (Harbor Freeway) and SR-47 (Vincent Thomas 

Bridge). 

Both workshops will cover the same information, held in conjunction 

with two Port of Los Angeles Community Advisory Committee (PCAC) 

subcommittee meetings. 

The Wilmington Waterfront Subcommittee transportation workshop is 

scheduled for Tuesday, April 4, at 5:30 p.m., at the Wilmington Senior 

Citizen’s Center, located at 1371 Eubank Street in Wilmington.  

The PCAC Traffic Subcommittee transportation workshop is scheduled 

for Thursday, April 6, at 5:30 p.m., at the Crowne Plaza Hotel, located at 601 

S. Palos Verdes Street in San Pedro.  

For more information, call (310) 732-3675, or visit 

www.portoflosangeles.org. 
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